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January 22, 2007

Dorian Karchmar

The William Morris Agency

1325 Ave. of the Americas

New York, NY 10019
Dear Dorian,

I’m writing today at the suggestion of Jennifer Haigh, a close friend of mine from our time at the Iowa Writers’ Workshop. I am very happy to send along the first hundred pages of my novel, Jack Wakes Up. Though I know from Jennifer that you don’t normally handle genre work, I want to thank you for taking a look at this novel and for passing it along to one of your colleagues who does handle genre if you find it’s not a fit for you.
A portion of this novel appeared online in the journal Storyglossia, and overall twelve of my short stories have been published in journals including Post Road, Ecotone, Sojourn, and Inkwell. I have been nominated for a Pushcart Prize and for the Ploughshares “Emerging Writers” issue by Frank Conroy.

This fall I produced a serial podcast version of Jack Wakes Up that I've distributed through www.jackwakesup.com, the itunes music store and podiobooks.com, among other hosts. I’m currently just over 1,000 subscribers  and listeners worldwide and have received donations and fan emails from all over the U.S. and from as far away as Australia. This method of promotion has enabled me to find a relationship with listeners and potential readers that I plan to develop. I’ll add further content in the form of short stories this winter and a sequel to Jack Wakes Up later this year. As my mailing list grows, I’m building a network of support and potential buyers. 
Enclosed please find a brief synopsis of Jack Wakes Up, as well as the first 100 pages. I look forward to hearing from you and would be more than happy to send along the complete draft. Please feel free to use the above email address to respond. Thanks a lot for giving this a look.









Sincerely yours, 


Seth Harwood
